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Dear Greeting,

What have you found encouraging lately? For me, one thing has been 
seeing God's hand in what appears to be every day circumstances. I've 
seen that in the pages of Scripture and in my own life. The space is small so 
I cannot tell you the full story. But I will share that I have a bit of personal 
news.

Around 20 years ago my friends Dan & Carol Brown, and Louise Nagler, 
and I talked about living together when we were older. Surprisingly to me, 
this is happening and it's happening soon. Louise found a great 3-family 
about 45 minutes from here still in MA. It will become 3 condos. So we will 
each have our own space, yet have the benefit of community. My house in 
Reading, MA is now on the market. I've been amazed at how God has led 
me to make this move even though I am leaving a church, community, and 
home I love. My role with Cru is not affected by the move.

Please pray for me as you can imagine all the craziness this brings. 

A Christmas blessing for you and your family:

May God open your ears to His voice, your eyes to His wonders, 
your hearts to His love, your minds to His ways, and your lives 

to His peace.

Have a Merry Christmas!

Dear Friends,


